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The National Federation of the Blind of Greater Louisville and the Kentucky School for the Blind PSSO would like to invite all visually impaired and blind kids of all ages to our Halloween Party! There will be lots of games, activities, snacks, trick-or-treating, and even a haunted house! 
DATE: Thursday Octoer 24, 2013
TIME: 6:30-8:30 PM
LOCATION: Kentucky School for the Blind (1867 Frankfort Ave)
SUGGESTED ATTIRE: Your best Halloween costume of course!

Parents, if you are looking for a safe, fun, low stress environment for your kids to enjoy this Halloween, this is the party for you! Bring your family out and meet blind and visually impaired adults and observe how they have learned to do many tasks using alternative techniques. Your kids will also be able to meet and play with other kids who are visually impaired. This is sure to be a SPOOKTACULAR night

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any questions please contact Melanie Peskoe, President of the National Federation of the Blind of Greater Louisville at 502.262.1403 or Jayne Seif of the KSB-PSSO at 502.500.7675.  You can also find NFBGL and KSB on Faceook and Twitter! 
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